COPY, 1
Llopd's Register of Shippitig,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

6th July, 1933.

Dear Sirms,

'I duly received :your_letter of the lst instant in
reference to the deep tank proposed to be fitted to the 8.3.
"THO® E FAGELUND"JAN_M_a‘nd the contents have been noted.
M:ply to your enquiry regarding the centre line
bulkhead, 1t 1s observed that 1t msy be more convenient for this
bulkhead to be dfvided, as in the case of the 3.3. "CUBANO", and
1 have pleasure in stating thaet this arrengement will be approved,
if desired.
I am, Dear 3irs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
liessrs. Wilh.Wilhelmsen,

Toldbodgaden 20,
08LO,

Norway .
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